From: evA TUCKER
Sent: 14 April 2015 12:04

To: Planning

Subject: ref2015/1399/T Felling trees at 63 Belize Park Gardens

Further to my phone call earlier today I am contacting you to object to the proposed felling of trees in the
garden of 63 Belsize Park Gardens. These are healthy trees which would profit from pruning by a skilled
tree surgeon, they do not need felling. The willow tree in particular is a beautiful tree which elicits
admiration from all who see it.

Who requested the felling? And for what reason?

[1look forward to hearing from you.

With good wishes,

Eva Tucker



